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Dear Parents,

I hope you and your family are safe and healthy. We are concerned for our students’ 
health and well-being, as well as their families.Thank you so much for your patience 
and understanding as we have been adjusting, like you, to the drastic changes in life 
during the last few weeks. A huge debt of gratitude also goes to all of our doctors, 
nurses, hospital employees, police personnel and sanitation workers for all they are 
doing to keep us safe and healthy.  

The wide-ranging impact of COVID-19 pandemic is changing many things, including 
the way we do school education. We at Baselios Public School are trying our best to 
help maintain an atmosphere of a normal class room for our children with online 
classes.

We started online classes in the beginning of the current academic session so that 
children should not miss their classes and it was also necessary to complete the 
syllabus. Online classes really turned out to be a good option to keep our students 
engaged at home.

I am aware that all sections of the society are in grave financial difficulties due to the 
Pandemic. But as self-financed school we need to collect fees to give salary to our 
staff during this pandemic which is one of our priorities. For the time being fees 
structure for the academic year 2020-21 is the same as in academic year 2019-20. 

Parents who have not paid fees of last academic session (2019-2020) are requested to 
pay fees in school office only. The school office is working from 9:00 am to 12:00 
noon on all working days from Monday to Friday. 

For the current academic session (2020-2021) fees can be paid in quarterly or monthly 
instalment without any late fees either at school office or through net banking through 
Indian Overseas Bank, Undera Branch by visiting this site- www.iob.in. a link will 
also be provided in the class Whatsapp group.

I look forward to your cooperation in keeping the working of our school smooth.

Stay safe and stay indoors

Regards

Jitendra Malik
Principal


